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Summer Term 
 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

New Summer Term Menu 

Week 1     Click here  

Change of menu  

Wednesday 20th July  

Roast Pork 

Thursday 21st July  

Chicken curry/Vegetable curry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

15.07.17 The PTA Summer Ball 

18.07.17 Y6 Bradwell Trip 

20.07.17 Achievement Assembly 

20.07.17 Leavers Service, 6.30 pm  

 Cathedral 

21.07.17 Leavers Trophy Assembly 9am 

 End of term Blessing 2:50pm 

 Break Up for Summer 

04.09.17 Non-Pupil Day 

05.19.17 Autumn Term Starts 

20.10.17 Non Pupil Day 

23.10.17 Half Term Starts 

30.10.17 Return to School 

20.12.17 Last Day of Term 

02.01.18 Non Pupil Day 

03.01.18 Spring Term Starts 
 

 

Psalm 46 v 10 

"Be still, and know that I am God; I will be exalted among the nations, I will be exalted in the earth.”  Friday 14th July 2017 

 

 

Cont…... 

LETTERS SENT HOME 

 

Message from Mrs Wiskin 
 

Great Baddow High School Science Competition 

On the 13th July, 2017 Mr Gilmour with six Year 5 pupils went to Great 

Baddow High School for a science competition. “We  tested fake diseases  and 

it was really fun” quoted Olivia.  

The Competition was designed that each school represented a country; The Cathedral School 

was chosen to be China and had to prevent a pandemic disease coming into the country! 

The team came first in a quiz but unfortunately they finished in last place in the advanced 

practical activity because they cross contaminated the disease samples. The highlight was 

Chloe being the individual champion and Alex finishing in the runners up spot. 

SCHOOL LIBRARY  

 

Please return school 

library books by Tuesday 18th July, 

2017. 

Dear Parents, 

We always tell our Year 6’s their re-

sults personally before our reports 

come out on Monday, so today was a 

special day. It had been hard to keep 

quiet when they came in last week as 

they are an improvement on last 

years’ excellent results. Miss Pool and 

the upper school team have not 

stopped grinning. 

 Before they can be issued they have 

to be checked, experience has shown 

that marking errors are made by ex-

ternal markers. I once found ten miss-

ing marks, so we are thorough. 

Year 6 pupils, their teachers, and their 

supportive parents have all contribut-

ed to each individual success. 

So this week is very much about our 

Year 6 pupils whose performance this 

week of Aladdin at CCHS on Tuesday 

night was quite brilliant and drew a 

standing ovation. 

Thanks are due to the whole team led 

by Mrs Miller and Mrs Prentice, whose 

thoroughness in preparation gave the 

children the chance to show what 

they could do, performing at such as 

high level. 

We will miss our Year 6 children; they 

have had their Thank you tea when 

they make a list of the people they 

have met in their school life who have 

been significant and invitations went 

out and were formally accepted. The 

children entertained their guests (with 

Mrs Kinch’s help), to a strawberry 

cream tea, and closing speeches were 

made by the Head Boy and Girl and 

their deputies. 

It was a pleasure to have Mrs Kenna 

with us, who made a point of speaking 

to the children on every table.  

The PTA kindly supported their party 

after school. 

Congratulations to our Year 6 Football 

team for regaining the Small Schools 

Football League Trophy. 

Next week they go on Pilgrimage to 

Bradwell, at the Othona Community 

on Tuesday followed by the Leaver’s 

Service in the Cathedral at  6.30pm on 

Thursday and the Year 6 Award Cere-

mony on Friday morning. Parents are 

welcome to the last two events. 

I wish everyone a happy weekend. 

L Wiskin 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
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Small Schools Football Final 2017 
On Wednesday 12th July, the school football team travelled to Bishops 

School to face Danbury Park in the Small Schools Final. James, Samuel 

Su, Sebastian, Oscar, Archie, Zach, Jake and Alfie all played. When we 

arrived we signed in and headed over to the pitch. We put our bags 

down and started doing some drills before Mr. Gilmour put us in our 

positions.  

In the first half it was very tight, with Danbury managing to score a goal 

and go 1--0 up at the end of it. Mr. G. gave us motivation to have a 

better second half and get back in the game. Quickly, after half-time 

Alfie received a pass scoring a 1 on 1 and equalised in the game. After 

that, Oscar had a shot which hit the crossbar but Archie flicked it in past the goalkeeper to make it 2-1. Later on, Archie scored 

from outside the box, making it 3-1 securing the victory. 

After the game (and the season) finished, we shook hands with the opposition and lined up to receive our medals. “I feel happy 

in our success,” commented Oscar after the game.                                                                                              By Jake S and Archie D 

 

SEEDS TO PLANT 

In memory of Maya, children will be 

bringing home seeds to be planted 

as a gift from Maya’s parents. 
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Things to do this Summer……... 


